
October 2017 

 Our Lady of Fatima 

 

OFF TO A GREAT 
START 

OUR SCHOOL IS TRULY BLESSED 

Students and Staff received a special blessing from Father  Whalen and 

Father Boby.  On September 7th, both priests were on hand to bless 

staff, students and rooms at our lovely school.  We are most thankful for the guidance and 

support that our Parish Priests bestow upon us. 

    MEET AND GREET  

Lovely weather and a great turn out made for a 

wonderful a time at our annual Meet and Greet.  

Thank you to our Catholic School Council for or-

ganizing the BBQ and providing us with compli-

mentary hot dogs and drinks. 

 

MRS. BERTHELOT  BAGS GRO-

CERIES TO TAKE A BITE OUT 

OF HUNGER 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Hours: 
 

Start:  9:15 
Recess:  11:15-11:30 
Lunch:  12:30-1:30 
Dismissal: 3:30 
*Supervision on the yard 
begins at 8:55.  Please do not 
drop before 8:55. 
 
 

Save the Date: 
 

October 2—Orange 
Shirt Day 
October 3– Jr Soccer 
October 5—Terry Fox 
Run 
October 6– Sr. Soccer 
October 19– Grade 6 
Faith Day 
October 24—Purple 
Shirt Day 
October 27—PA Day 
 

Next School Mass 
 

October 26—9:45 
 
Next School Council 
 
October 16– 6:00 pm.  
All are welcome 
 

Reminders 
 
Weather is a tricky 
thing.  Please pack a 
light jacket as the 
mornings tend to be 
cooler.  Soon it will be 
time for hats and mitts. 

 

 

On Sept. 30th Mrs. Berthelot volunteered in sup-

port of the Food for Learning Foundation which 

supports our Breakfast Programs.  Thank you 

Mrs. Berthelot. 



 I just wish people would realize that any-
thing's possible if you try; dreams are made 
possible if you try. It took cancer to realize that 

being self-centered is not the way to live. The answer is to try 
and help others.   Terry Fox 

 

TERRY FOX KICK’S OFF WITH DANCE 
AND A PIE IN THE EYE 

Students and staff were 

dancing and cheering at 

the annual Terry Fox 

Kick Off Assembly last 

Friday   Not only did we 

danced 500 Miles, we 

cheered on as two 

teachers, Mrs. Mull-

hall and Ms. 

McCourt took part in 

the Pie in the Eye 

event (which was a 

reward for meeting 

the goal in last year’s 

Terry Fox event. 

 

 

 

 

KINDER         
STUDENTS 
LEARNING 
MINDFULNESS 
THROUGH 
CHRISTIAN 
MEDITATION 
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CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL 

If you would like to become involved in planning events and organizing activ-

ities to help make your child's every school day exciting, consider joining us 

at the next School Council meeting—October 16, at 6:00pm 



FAIR NOTICE 

 

INTERESTED IN VOLUTEERING? 

If you would like to attend field trips, help out in classrooms or in 

Breakfast Club, contact the office.  All that is required is a recent Crimi-

nal Check and a desire to help. 
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The Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board (ALCDSB) and our com-
munity partners are committed to providing safe and caring school communities and 
learning environments for students, staff, school visitors and community members. We 
believe that each person should be able to study, work and attend our Catholic schools 
in an environment that is safe and free from threats of violence. Please see the link to 
the community threat assessment protocol letter below: 

 http://www.alcdsb.on.ca/Board/Policies/Lists/Documents/CTAP2016.pdf.  

EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS 

Ensuring your child is at school every day is one of the most important 

things you can do to ensure success for your child, but in the event that your 

child is unable to attend school, please notify the office. 



Learning Commons 

Our Lady of Fatima Catholic School is excited to be using the Learning Commons model.  The Learning 

Commons will provide an excellent opportunity for educators and students to learn together- asking ques-

tions and finding the answers to relevant real life questions.  Using a variety of information sources- from 

books to outside our school walls, technology, exploring with hands on learning and with open discussion, 

learners (both educators and students) will not only find answers to their initial questions but help devel-

op critical thinking skills.  Students will challenge themselves to come up with more questions and in the 

process expand their knowledge in their journey as a lifelong learner. 

One of the things that we would like to implement in the Learning Com-

mons is a Maker Space.  With Maker Space students will have the oppor-

tunity to get hands on experience with a variety of things they might not 

normally have access to. In order to start up the centers we are looking 

for donations of the following items: 

Scrap booking materials or other craft supplies 
Yarn& wool, crochet hooks, knitting needles 
Cloth, material, thread, patterns (sewing supplies in general) 
Interesting recycled products for sculptures 
Lego & Mini figures  
Cards 
K’nex  
Board games  
Wooden blocks  
Books on cd 
Origami paper 
Flexible seating options 
Tools & work bench (safety goggles, hammer, nails, scrap wood, 

screw drivers, drill, wrenches…- ONLY TO BE USED 1:2 WITH ADULT) 
Miniature dolls, animals, scenery for props for producing stop motion animation  
  
 

Another goal of the Learning Commons environment is engaging community partners to increase learn-
ing opportunities for students.   If you have any gifts or talent that you would be willing to come in and 
share with our students we would love to hear from you.  The commitment would be whatever you could 
give of your time; one time, monthly, weekly…  We would like to offer the activities during the lunch hour 
from 12:30-1:30. 

Some of the areas we are looking to explore with students are: 
 
Film making 
Computer programing 
Computer hardware knowledge 
Carpentry 
Scrapbooking 
Sewing (by hand and machine) 
 

We look forward to starting on this exciting educational journey with our students.  If you have any ques-
tions please feel free to contact Liz James at 613-962-2162 on Tuesday or Thursday or email 
blake@alcdsb.on.ca. 

Knitting 
Crochet 
Electrician  
Origami  
Plumber 
Or any other gift or tal-



Sewing Club Volunteers Needed 

Our Lady of Fatima has access to two sewing machines. We are 
looking for a parent/ grandparent or community member to come 
in and teach students how to sew on a sewing machine, as well as 
by hand. The days are flexible, but we are 
hoping to have the club run from 12:30-
1:30, during the lunch recess. An updated 
criminal record check is required. Please 
call the Belleville Police station or the 
school for more information. 

If you have are interested please contact Mrs. James at the school 

613-962-2162 on Tuesday and Thursday or blake@alcdsb.on.ca. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3Jr. Soccer    

Pizza Forms Due 

4 5Pizza 

Terry Fox Run 

6 

Sr. Soccer 

7 

8 9 

Thanksgiving 

10 11 12 13Pizza 

Forms home 

14 

15 16School 

Council 

6:00pm 

17Pizza 

Forms Due 

18 19Pizza 20 21 

22 23 24Dress 

Purple Day 

25 26School 

Mass 9:45 

27 

PA Day 

28 

29 30 31     

October 2017 


